

Dear Youth Delegates,

I am proud to join your friends and family in congratulating you on the 12th Annual Youth Leadership Summit for Sustainable Development on Martha's Vineyard.

Your dedication, compassion, and care for the island communities you work with are greatly appreciated, and your efforts have not gone unnoticed. The work you have done for sustainable development across the globe is a valuable contribution to the future of our environment.

Once again, please accept my warmest greetings on this wonderful occasion. On behalf of citizens all across the state, thank you for your tireless dedication throughout the years. Congratulations once again, and I wish you the very best.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Warren United States Senator